Celina City Schools Board of Education 585 East Livingston Street Celina, Ohio 45822

Celina City Schools Board of Education:

Please accept this letter as a formal notification that I am resigning from my position as Head Middle School Track Coach.

I appreciate the opportunities and experiences that this coaching position has given me. I truly have enjoyed working with the middle school students outside of the classroom as they present another side of their unique personalities as they train to compete in the sport of track.

Thank you again for this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Nichole L Etzler

nicule & Etyler 8-16-16